
MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  File No. S7-07-18 
 
From:  Christina Thomas 
  Counsel to Commissioner Elad L. Roisman 
  U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
 
Date:  December 13, 2018 
 
Re:  Discussion with Columbus Chamber of Commerce 
 
 
On December 12, 2018, Commissioner Elad L. Roisman and Christina Thomas met with the 
following repreentatives of the Columbus Chamber of Commerce: 
 

• Holly Gross 
• Bob Roach 
• Mike Flowers 
• Mark Schloemer 
• Caroline Corona 
• Madison Whelan 
• Chad Palmer 

 
The parties discussed the Commission’s proposed Regulation Best Interest. 


